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Citrus Heights Police Detectives looking for wanted rape suspect 
Citrus Heights, CA 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

May 11, 2015— Detectives from the Citrus Heights Police Department are requesting the public’s 
help in locating the suspect wanted in connection with a 2013 rape. An investigation involving the 
rape showed the victim and suspect were known to one another at the time of the incident. 
Detectives recently acquired evidence which confirmed the suspect’s identity and a warrant has 
been issued for his arrest.  

The rape suspect is Lawrence Agusta Davis. He is a twenty-nine (29) year old male black, 
approximately 5’09 and 175lbs.  

                                                          

It is believed that Davis has ties to the Sacramento, Oakland, Richmond areas in California and also 
in the state of Oklahoma.  

Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of Lawrence Davis is encouraged to contact 
Detective Sanderson at the Citrus Heights Police Department (916) 727-5500.   
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